LAKE MURRAY, 5C

Sunday, April 2, 2023
5:00 - 9:00 p.m.

When do tickets go on sale?
Tuesday, March 7 at 12:00 p.m.

Will there be live entertainment?

Yes! We're excited to have The Hitmen, a premier party and variety band local to Columbia, SC
known throughout the Southeast. With a lead saxophone player alongside a male and female
vocalist, this band has a fun and unique look and sound. They play all the best variety music and
always get everyone dancing!

Is it necessary to bring identification?
Yes. This event is for adults ages 21 and older.
All attendees must present a valid Driver’s License / Identification Card for entry.

What should | bring to the event?

You should bring your ticket(s), valid identification, and parking pass (if you are parking in the
Dominion Energy public parking areas). We encourage you to limit personal items (i.e., large
purses, backpacks, etc.).

What if there is inclement weather?
Event Management will determine whether the event can occur. For updates, consult the Chamber’s
website, www.lexingtonsc.org, Facebook and Instagram pages.

Parking/Transportation:

Parking is located at the Dominion Energy Public Parks on both sides of the dam. Parking lots will
open at 4:15 p.m. All vehicles entering the parking lots must display a ticket to the event and a
parking pass. All attendees will receive a parking pass via email. This pass does not guarantee
parking at either location. Shuttles will take attendees from parking lots to the entrance of the event
starting at 4:45 p.m.

Can | take an Uber/Taxi/Lyft to Dining On The Dam?

We encourage attendees to consider other forms of transportation because parking is limited. Uber/
Lyft or taxis will only be allowed to drop off in both the Lexington and Irmo parking lots. All attendees
must board shuttle buses. Lexington Public Park, 1832 North Lake Drive, Lexington /

Irmo Recreational Area, 2101 North Lake Drive, Columbia

How long will the top portion of the Lake Murray Dam be closed to traffic?
The top portion of the Lake Murray Dam will be closed to traffic beginning at approximately 7:00
a.m. on Sunday, April 2, and will reopen at midnight.

Will the walking path on the Lake Murray Dam be open to the public?
No, the walking path on the Lake Murray Dam will be closed on Sunday, April 2 and will reopen at
midnight.

Where can | find more details about the event? Website: www.lexingtonsc.org or
call (803) 359-6113. Follow Dining on the Dam on social media. Instagram: diningonthedamsc /
Facebook: diningonthedamsc



http://www.lexingtonsc.org/
https://www.facebook.com/lexingtonscchamber
https://www.instagram.com/lexingtonsc/
file://192.168.1.210/Company%20Files/Company%20Files/EVENTS/A%20-%20Dining%20on%20the%20Dam/2022%20MASTER%20FILES/FAQ/www.lexingtonsc.org%20



